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          15 March 2021 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

STAFFING UPDATE 

 I am writing with news following the recent recruitment for a new Assistant Headteacher. I am delighted to 

announce that Miss Unsworth (current maternity cover teacher in Jupiter Class), will be the new Assistant 

Headteacher from April 2021.  

Miss Unsworth will now remain as the permanent Jupiter Class teacher, to provide consistency for Jupiter pupils. 

Mrs Burnett, following her return from maternity in Term 6, will now take on the role of Neptune Class teacher, from 

June 2021. 

Until Mrs Burnett’s return, Neptune Class will be taught in Term 5 by Mrs Hayes (current teacher on Tuesdays) and 

Mrs Womack, who will visit the school beforehand to meet the children. There will also be Miss Dunn (current 

student teacher) who will continue to support the children. They will continue to be assisted by Mrs Riggs and Mrs 

Browne. 

I hope that you will all join me in welcoming Miss Unsworth, on a more permanent basis, to our school. Miss 

Unsworth has many years of leadership and classroom experience. We also look forward to welcoming back Mrs 

Burnett in Term 6 and we will arrange an opportunity for Neptune parents to meet her towards the time. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Andrew Stapley 

Headteacher 

 


